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Happy New Year!   
 
In our October newsletter, we were unable to say where we would be living 
because all was under discussion and nothing finalized, but we can now tell you 
we placed our ‘Christmas at Jim & Elaine’s’ plaque – in our new home in Baghdad!  
Yes, we’re back in the Middle East and excited to be here!  We see God’s plans 
being rolled out day by day and though we don’t know His plans for tomorrow, we 
know He holds them firm, so we’re more than content to let all unfold in His 
most perfect time.  We thank Him always, and now, of course, is the perfect 
time to say ‘thank you’ to you too, for any and every prayer you’ve said for us 
these past months. In fact, as prayers are the best gift anyone can give and 
receive, we are not going to be backwards in coming forward, so we ask you to 
pray for us whenever we come to mind. Actually, we’ll be travelling to the UK and 
the US in January and February so we’d appreciate prayers for safe travels for 
us, but please know, we don’t expect prayer to be a one-way street - we want to 
bless you in the same way, so never hesitate to ask us to pray for you! 
 
As always, we leave you now with links to the sermons featured in TLC World 
since our last newsletter. Just click on any that appeal to you or which you didn’t 
catch the first time around to be taken directly to the message featured. 
 

1. Hell: Eternal, Final, Terrible - Jordan Rogers 
2. Overcoming Fear - Jimmy Evans 

3.  God Rules the Heart of Every Man - John Piper 
4. The Power of the Promise - John Hagee 

 
5. Triumph Over Guilt - Ben Stuart 

6. All About Healing and Sickness - Greg Laurie 
7. How Do We Embrace Change? - Randy Handy 

8. The Favor of God - John Hagee  
 
 

 

	

 



 
9. Can You Trust God? - Craig Groeschel 

10. The Secret to Contentment - Andy Stanley 
11. Defeating The Giants In Your Life - Tony Evans  

12. The Gift of Jesus – John Lindell 
13. Releasing Your Potential – Bill Leckie 

 
Now, as we say farewell, we ask God to bless you and yours throughout 2023 by 
giving you not only the desires of your heart but also all that He knows you need. 
 
With every blessing, 
Jim & Elaine  
 

 The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases; his mercies never come to an end; they are new 
every morning; great is your faithfulness. 'The Lord is my portion,' says my soul, 'therefore I 

will hope in him.’ (Lamentations 3:22-24) 
 

To contact us directly, email Jimandelaine@thelittlechurchworld.org. To explore what TLC 
World has to offer, receive newsletters, or give to the work of the Lord through this ministry, 

visit https://www.tlcwhk.com/. To view our message archive, visit our YouTube channel @ 
https://www.youtube.com/user/thelittlechurchworld 


